Hello [Authorizing Official or Primary Contact]

You received an email on the week of November 1 informing you that Clovis Oncology, Inc.
(“Clovis”) was partnering with Kalderos to effectuate 340B drug discounted prices for 340B
contract pharmacies. We are writing today to notify you that Clovis has made the decision not
to implement this program at this time.

Accordingly, there is no requirement for covered entities to sign up for a Kalderos 340B Pay
account. Clovis’ products remain available through all of the channels through which they have

been available historically.

If you have questions regarding purchasing Clovis products at 340B prices, please contact Clovis
Pricing Admin at priceadmin@clovisoncology.com

Regards,

Clovis Oncology, Inc. @ priceadmin@clovisoncology.com



